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Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion up until 
Saturday, May 20th. 

 
Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
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Unit 

 

 
 
 

 
Notice from Public Safety re 

Chateauguay Drone 

 
(Kahnawake – 18, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2017) The Public Safety 
Unit (PSU) of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform 
the community that officials from the city of Chateauguay have notified 
the PSU that a drone will be flying near the Kahnawà:ke border 
tomorrow, Friday, May 19 and possibly Saturday, May 20 to drop 
pellets for mosquito control. 
 
Chateauguay officials are fully aware of the Kahnawà:ke boundary and 
say the drone should NOT be over the territory. 
 
Chateauguay is informing Kahnawà:ke as part of a courtesy 
agreement that was arranged last year when they accidentally flew 
over the boundary and caused concern.  
 
Any questions can be directed to the Director of Public Safety Arnold 
Lazare at 450-632-0635.    
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